
Kenton County Airport Board 
External Passenger Safety Meeting Minutes 

November 15, 2017 
 
 
Facilitator:  Stephen Saunders   Scribe:  Nancy Hill 
 

I. Call to order 
Stephen Saunders called to order the regular meeting of the Passenger Safety 
Subcommittee at 9:56 a.m. on November 15, 2017, 2017 at Concourse A Meeting Hall, 
Ramp level. 

II. Roll call 

 



 

 

III. Review/Discuss Open Items from Action Item List 

a) Reminded group of the scope/purpose of the meeting referring to the charter document 
previously shared. 

b) Shared examples of the internal passenger safety action item list for the purposes of 
helping the group understand implications/suggestions/issues that could affect the 
passenger travel ribbon. 

IV. New business 

Stephen Saunders advised group of the following: 
a) Reminded group to close doors on jet bridges. 
b) New de-icing pad opening January 1st. 
c) Construction site in Baggage – please be advised not to go in the construction areas that 

have been stanchioned off. 
d) Please remind your employees not to cut across the A4 baggage area, continued reports 

of tugs going the wrong way. 

V. Adjournment 
Stephen Saunders adjourned the meeting at 10:18 a.m. 

   Minutes submitted by:  Nancy Hill 
   Minutes approved by:  Stephen Saunders 
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